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EXHIBIT REFERENCE: PG&E-6, CHAPTER 7 

SUBJECT: SAFETY, HEALTH AND CLAIMS DEPARTMENT AND OTHER COSTS 

QUESTION 4 

Public Safety: Forecast for 2010 and 2011 was $831,724 and $705,783, respectfully, 
in the NOI and $484,709 and $1,154,658, respectively in the application. Please 
provide a detailed explanation and supporting calculations on the change in forecast. 

ANSWER 4 

A. 2010 Changes: Please note: the NOI figure for Public Safety in 2010 is $531,724 
(as opposed to $831,724 listed above). PG&E went through a recalculation of 
2010 forecasts due to changes in the 2010 expense budget. The $47,015 
reduction is due to a reduction in the Public Safety contract budget as a result of 
the 2010 recalculated forecast. 

B. 2011 Changes: The difference between the Application and NOI is ~$450,000. 
This adjustment is due to the transfer of $450,000 from SE&HS to Public Safety 
due to a correction of the NOI financials for each group. See question 2 of this 
data request to see the corresponding decrease for SE&HS. 
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